Dec. 11, 2018
Dear Wrestling Parents:

As you undoubtedly know by now, due to an earlier weather cancellation, we have been able to add a home event to the BAH Wrestling schedule.  Tuesday, December 18, 2018, will be our new home varsity wrestling event this year for Beresford-Alcester/Hudson Wrestling.  At this Dual v. West Monona IA High School, we will be recognizing our senior wrestlers, statisticians, cheerleaders, and their parents.  Please be in attendance so that we can recognize you and your children.  All parents of Seniors will receive free admission to the event; please tell the ticket sellers of your child being a senior, and they will let you in.  
The Dual on Dec. 18 is a 6pm start.  We will recognize the seniors prior to the face-offs for the varsity match.  Mr. Gross will meet with all senior parents in the south hallway near the wrestling room prior to the dual at approximately 5:45pm; please listen to the PA for announcements.  At that time Mr. Gross will give you specific instructions of how you and your child will be recognized before the match.   
Thank you for your support of Beresford-Alcester/Hudson Wrestling. 
Sincerely, 
Geoff Gross

Activities Director

Beresford School District

